BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 


The BAS Faculty Committee met February 8, 2010 at 1:00 p.m. in GTA 118 with IAV connections in Pahrump and Wendover.

Those present were Dean Bret Murphy, Ed Nickel, Jay Larson, Jim Elithorp, Steve Baker, Glen Tenney, Steve Garcia, Jan King, Tom Matula and Delores Whittaker (Support Staff). 
I. BAS Degree Applicants Reviewed:

Digital Information Technology 
  2 Accepted, 1 Pending
Land Survey/Geomatics Emphasis 2 Accepted  
Management in Technology  
  6 Accepted, 1 Re-activated, 2 Pending
Total Applicants Accepted: 
10
II. Issues/Concerns

· Two students submitted requests to use upper division courses from other colleges to satisfy INT course requirements for the BAS degree.  The committee has asked the students to provide syllabi for these courses as well as additional rationale before submitting to the Social Science Department for consideration.
· BAS Marketing Materials: Reminder to program coordinators to review the BAS Student Handbook and GBC catalog and work with Delores on any updates required.  
Submitted by Delores Whittaker, Support Staff
